
REPORT OF JOSEPH A. THOMPSON
THE SECRETARY OF THE COlflllTTEB,

TO THE CHAIRMAN
AND THE MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE

consisting of

(1) The Correspondence between the Secretary
AND THE Minister and Deputy Minister of Public
Works;

(2) The Copy of the Lease from the Bursar of
THE University and Colleges to Reuben Millichamp;

(3) The Assignment of the Lease from John P.

NoRTHEY to His Majesty;

(4) The Consent of the Governors of the Uni-
versity TO the Assignment.

V"

Dear Sir:

Toronto, Sept. 28th, 1920.

A meeting of the owners and lessees of the property

in the vicinity of 47 Queen's Park will be held at Newman
HJdl, 97 St.. Joseph Street, on Wednesday evening, 29th

ihst.,.at d p.m.

The property at 47 Queen's Park has been held for

about thirty years under the residential lease—the lessee

has recently transferred this lease—and the present tenant

is engaged in the (inversion of the residence into public

officesj ard is prop(^ing tq enlarge the garage for one car

into a garage for twelve or more cars.

The purpose of the meeting will be to ascertain the

genersd sentiment of the neighbors in the vicinity, and to

consider whether a protest should be made against the

conversion of a residential lease into a lease for public

offices, and the enlargement of the garage from the line

of the 'Street across the property.

A copy of the lease will be produced and the provisions

of the residential lease will be considered-^nd we hope
you can arrange to be present at the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

-a

WM. laidlaw.
JOS. A. THOMPSON.


